
The Kexby Annual Parish meeting was held at 7;30 on 18 May 2016 in the Upton cum Kexby 
village Hall 
 
Those Present 
 
16 members of the public 
5 councillors 
 
Ron Gore (Chair of the Kexby PC) opened the meeting and welcomed the public. 
 
Minutes of the meeting held on 6 May 2015 were approved. 
 
Ron read the chairman report which is attached. 
 
The clerk went through the finances which had been auditored by Jo Snell.   
 
Questions 
 
The area around the telephone box needed clearing.   
 
The bus shelter needed a seat. 
 
Defibulator was discussed.  RG stated that the funding would be available in 3-4 weeks 
 
Signage was requested for Glentworth Road and speed reduction scheme.  Parking on 
Glentworth Road  
 
The grass cuttings were not being cleared by WLDC 
 
A cheque for £10 was passed to the WI for making the teas at the break 
 
The meeting closed and refreshments were saved 


